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In-person registrations are now closed for the 2023 Student and Emerging Conservator
Conference (S&ECC) Amsterdam “Testing the Waters.” However, there's still time to join as an
IIC Student and Early Career member to secure your place to watch online.

We are delighted that the 7th edition of the Student and Emerging Conservator Conference
S&ECC 2023, entitled 'Testing the Waters'  will be hosted in Amsterdam on 16 ,17 and 18
November 2023 both online and in-person.

This year's conference is being organised and run by conservation students at the Universiteit
van Amsterdam (UvA).

You can view the conference website and sessions here.

If you have any questions about the conference or any issues with registration please email
iic@iiconservation.org

https://www.uva.nl/en/discipline/conservation-and-restoration/events/iic-secc/international-institute-of-conservations-student-and-emerging-conservator-conference.html?cb

